
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE:

SM

S-Line CLOSED on:
Sunday, January 6th

Saturday & Sunday, January 12 & 13 
Construction crews will be working to connect new double track between 300 
and 500 East to the existing S-Line track. This work requires the overhead 
wires to be powered down, making it so that no trains will be able to run on 
the S-Line on Sunday, Jan. 6th and Saturday & Sunday, Jan. 12 & 13, 2018.

During the S-Line closures, please use UTA Bus Route 21. 

UTA will supplement the regular Route 21 buses with special shuttle buses 
that will follow the Route 21 bus route between Central Pointe and Fairmont 
Stations to provide 15 minute service on Saturday and 20 minute service on 
Sunday during the S-Line hours of operation. 

We apologize for any inconvenience 
as these improvements are made.
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